
Fairhaven Board of Selectmen – March 7, 2016 Open Session – 1 

 

 
Fairhaven Board of Selectmen 

March 7, 2016 Meeting Minutes 
 
 
 
 

Present: Chairman Geoffrey Haworth, Vice Chairman Charles K. Murphy, Sr., Clerk Robert 
Espindola, Town Administrator Mark Rees, and Administrative Assistant Anne O’Brien.  
 
Chairman Geoffrey Haworth called the meeting to order in the Town Hall Banquet Room at 6:35 
p.m.  The meeting was video recorded by the Government Access channel.    
 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 
The Board of Selectmen and Town Administrator held an FY17 budget workshop.  See the full 
budget presentation in Attachment A. 
 
Mr. Rees will work with Ms. Graves to obtain any budget information requested by the Board of 
Selectmen and the Board will be ready to give their final recommendations in a vote at their next 
meeting on March 14, 2016. 

 
At 8:44 p.m. Mr. Murphy motioned to adjourn. Mr. Espindola seconded.  Vote was unanimous. 
(3-0). 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Anne O’Brien 
Administrative Assistant 
Minutes approved March 14, 2016 
 

 






















































































































































































































































